
“Beti Bachao Beti Padhao Campaign” Caring for the Girl Child” 

The Department of Pharmacy, Mewar University organized the event to carry 

forward and support the “Beti Bacaho Beti Padao Campaign” on 8
th
 March 2019. 

56 females and 171 male volunteers attended the program.  

The Chief Guest for the event was Ms. Vandana Chudawat (Head & Assistant 

Professor, Department of English. 

 

One Poster Competition was organized in which various students of Mewar 

University along with different students of various schools of nearby location of 

Gangrar have taken part; the Judge for the competition was Mr. Gulzar Ahmed 

HOD Physics. 

 

The Program ended with a melodious song by girl students of Pharmacy 

Department for supporting the campaign “Save the Girls Child”. 
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